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Swimming: Next week will see Class 4 St Martha take their last swimming lesson. We 

have been very pleased with the enthusiasm and improvements made by all of our 

classes this year. Both Year 4 classes will continue their swimming journey into Year 

5 to continue working on such a vital skill.  
 

Northampton Tennis – Years 3 & Year 6: We have continued this year to have a partnership with 

Northampton Tennis Coaching who have provided energetic coaches to engage the children this term.  

 

Bikeability – Year 4: It was terrific to see so many children on their bikes last Friday to take part in the 

Level 1 cycle course. The children received excellent tuition on how to control and master their bikes as 

well as what it means to take care of them. This has already been re-booked for next year!  

 

National Walking 

Month: There is one 

more Wheels 

Wednesdays to take part 

in and remember that 

this week is Walk to 

School Week, please 

consider incorporating a 

walk into this journey in 

some way.  

 


